



 


Thank	you	for	choosing	Apollon	Palace	Bou6que	Hotel		Kefalonia	for	your	
vaca6on	!	

At	Apollon	Palace	Bou.que	Hotel	Kefalonia	we	are	con.nuously	monitoring	the	development	of	
COVID-19	around	the	world	and	follow	the	guidelines	of	local	health	authori.es.	

Now,	more	than	ever,	we	are	focused	on	the	health	and	safety	of	our	guests	and	employees.	At	our	
hotel,	hygiene	and	cleanliness	are	always	priori.zed.	In	order	to	secure	just	that,	we	have	set-up	
procedures,	plans	and	rou.nes	in	place,	so	that	all	of	our	guests	can	feel	safe	when	staying	at	our	

hotel.		

1.	We	follow	the	guidelines	an	recommenda.ons	of	local	authori.es	
2.	Increased	hand-washing	and	sanita.on	of	our	staff	members	

3.	Providing	more	hand	wash	and	sanita.on	products	upon	checkin	to	our	guests		
4.	Regular	disinfec.on	of	the	common	areas	

5.	Rooms	thoroughly	sani.sed	bu	our	experienced	Housekeeping	Staff	
6.	Extra	precau.onary	procedures	for	food	products	and	meal	prepara.on.	

7.	Daily	monitoring	and	adhering	to	the	latest	informa.on,	protocols	and	tools	from	to	the	World	
Health	Organiza.on.		

Our	Hotel	will	be	opera.ng	as	normal	with	every	precau.on,	as	our	trop	priority	is	our	quest	and	
their	safety,	we	will	be	taking	every	ac.on	to	achieve	this.	

Should	you	have	further	ques.ons	about	our	safety	procedures	and	making	a	reserva.on	do	not	
hesitate	to	contact	us	at	apollon-palace@hotmail.com	

With	warn	regards	

The	Apollon	Palace	Team		

Metaxata	28100	Kefalonia	-	Greece	
Tel.:	26710	42004	Fax:	26710	42022	

apollon-palace@hotmail.com	/	www.apollon-palace.com.gr
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